
       

Grose View Public School 
PARENTS’ AND CITIZENS’ ASSOCIATION INC. 

 
Contact us via email on: GVPandC@gmail.com 

 

P&C meetings are held monthly in the Staffroom at 6:30pm Next Meeting 10th September 

Grose View Spring Fair

Sunday 22nd September
 

Grose View Spring Fair is not far away, and the P&C Spring Fair Committee are working tirelessly to 

bring you the best one yet!  

Volunteers 

Thank you to those of you who have returned the pink volunteer form to help out on the day, we will 

be getting in touch very soon to provide more information on when and where you will be stationed. 

If you would like to volunteer, for an hour or 2 or even the whole day, you can email the school with 

your contact details and your availability or send it through to our Grose View P&C Facebook page.  

 
Ride Bands and Eat and Play 

Our ALL-DAY ride bands are currently available through Flexischools. We also now have the Eat and 

Play Pass for sale. For $10, your child will receive a sausage sizzle and drink of choice from our amazing 

BBQ, a lolly and also game on the Side Show Alley. Armed with a ride band and an Eat and Play pass, 

you child is fully equipped to enjoy the Spring Fair, without the need to bother you for small change 

on the day! Order today to lock in your RIDE BAND and EAT and PLAY PASS 

 

Trash and Treasure 

The highly anticipated Spring Fair Trash and Treasure stall will be taking place again this year. A chance 

to score yourself a bargain or pass on those unused, preloved items from your own home. We will be 

collecting trash and treasure items every Friday, from the 23rd August to 20th September. Please bring 

these to the 5/6 classrooms, located near the stage at school.  

We please ask that all items are in clean, working and decent condition. We are accepting children’s 

toys, puzzles and games, children’s clothes and dress ups, adult and children’s books.  

Please note that we are unable to accept adult clothing, electronics or encyclopaedias. 

 

We’d like to extend a huge THANK YOU to our sponsors for the day. Your generosity enables us to put 

on this awesome event. 

 

Follow all the updates on Grose View Public School P&C Facebook page 
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